
 

Welcome to the new Intel Investor Relations Web Site

Hi, my name is Kevin Sellers and I am the Vice President of Investor Relations at Intel. Let me be the first to welcome you to our 
new and improved Intel investor website! We're excited to engage our investors with a more personal and interactive 
experience with the improvements we are bringing to this website. We believe providing our investors with these additional tools 
and ongoing improvements will create stronger and better informed relationship between Intel and our investing public.

Let me highlight just a few of the new features and capabilities that we are bringing to you. First of all we have greatly improved 
and simplified the navigation of the site. The simplified menu structure on the left-hand side is an effortless way to find nearly 
any information you would want. We've also added a briefcase function so that anywhere on the site that you see the briefcase 
icon, you can click on it and simply put documents and files in your briefcase for retrieval and download at any time. We've also 
incorporated more automation such as RSS feeds to enable better access to important news and content related to Intel.

We are also publishing investor news stories and videos just for this site so investors can better understand our strategies and 
the opportunities we are pursuing.

We invite you to look around the site and see the many new features and content we are bringing to you, our shareholders. We 
very much appreciate your ownership in our company and strive to continue providing relevant information in a timely and 
professional manner. 

Look for a monthly newsletter from me talking about the progress in our business initiatives and announcing new content. We 
look forward to your returning often to our website and appreciate any feedback.

Warm regards,

Kevin Sellers Vice President, Investor Relations Intel Corporation 


